
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
The rehearsal on Wednesday, July 24th will take place at 7p.  Since we will 
only be rehearsing for the Friday, July 26th concert, we will probably be 
done between 8p and 8:15p if all goes well! 

Please note that there have been changes to the July 12th concert and 
other concerts.   

See you on Friday - Marcus 

 
Program for Friday, July 12th  – 
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Wednesday, July 17th rehearsal - Please note, we will be working on the MCB concert for Friday, July 26th the 
first hour (7p to 7:45p).  We will rehearse the music for the Friday, July 19th program the second hour (7:55p to 
9p).  
You now have the “DRAFT” programs through the rest of the summer.  I strongly encourage all of you 
to review at least the music coming up for the next rehearsal and the one after that one.  I am sure 
that the librarian will keep you all posted on what music will be passed out as we move forward. 

 

 
 
  

 
Best – Marcus 


